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I wish to object to any extension of the order limits to the south of Torksey Ferry Road (adjacent to Cottam power station)
and west along Torksey Ferry Road. This also includes land to the north of Torksey Ferry Road.
This is a critical point in the progression of the Gate Burton Energy Park and the other solar schemes as they share this
cable corridor.
This is an important access road to the river Trent and is used by villagers and other locals for recreation such as walking
and horse riding. This is yet another part of the development that encroaches on wildlife. The area is great for bird and
wildlife watching with hedgerows, woodland and badger setts.


